
 

 
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

  

 

RE: Proposed Public Employees Benefits Board (PEBB) Program Policy Statements  

  

The Health Care Authority will hold a public meeting to consider proposed Public Employees 

Benefits Board (PEBB) Program administrative policies.   

 

The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 19, 2018, at 1:00 p.m. in the Pear 

Conference Room 107, Health Care Authority, 626 8th Avenue SE, Olympia, WA 98501.   

 

The proposed policies can be downloaded online from https://www.hca.wa.gov/employee-

retiree-benefits/rules-and-policies.  Public comment on these policies can be submitted to Stella 

Ng, 626 8th Avenue SE, Olympia, WA 98501.  The deadline for public comment is November 

19, 2018.   

 

For further information or to receive a hard copy of the proposed policies, please contact Stella 

Ng at 360-725-0852. 

 


